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Notice to Mariners

Stromar Offshore Wind Farm

A Floating LiDAR buoy was deployed in September 2023 at the Stromar Offshore Wind Farm.

This NtM confirms that the Floating LiDAR has now been removed.

The coordinates and location of the (now removed) Floating LiDAR are presented below for reference.

Table 1: Stromar FLIDAR Coordinates (Now Removed)

FLS200 Unit

Depth (m)

E38

58° 30' 38.808" N

02° 09' 42.6636" W

58° 30.6468' N

02° 09.711060' W

58.51078°

02.161851° W

76

Figure 1: Stromar FLIDAR Location (Now Removed)

End of Notice




